West Stockbridge Conservation Commission

Minutes of meeting August 4, 2022

Commission members present: Mary McClelland, Jennifer Kujawski, Kathryn Korte, John
Masiero

Before the Commission: Jon Piasecki (Wiseacre Farm), Aaron Biasin (White Engineering),
David Evans

7:00pm: Meeting called to order.

7:05pm: RDA for project on Baker Street. Jon Piasecki displayed plans of the area to be
developed for agriculture. Wetlands delineation, buffer zone, aerial photos showed that all
activity would take place away from resource areas. WSCC voted to approve a positive
Determination of 2a.

7:20pm: RDA for Project on Smith Road. Plans submitted by Nicholas Del Greco showed a
proposed driveway passing through the wetland buffer zone to a building site on higher ground.
This drive way would allow private access to the property. The alternatives are a shared drive
with a neighboring lot or a private drive entirely through the wetland. Members decided that the
private drive skirting the wetland was preferred but a Notice of Intent with construction details
would be required to permit the work. A positive Determination 1 was voted.

7:40pm: David Evans has attended WSCC meetings and would like to volunteer. A position is
open for an Associate member with voting privileges. He will send a letter of interest to John
M who will forward it to the BOS.

7:50pm: NOI for 0 Lenox Road has been withdrawn pending notification of abutters.

7:55pm: Letter to Michael Buffoni commenting on his stream questions approved.

8:00pm: With a motion to close, meeting adjourned. The next monthly meeting will be on
September 1, 2022.



